

NEWSLETTER

SCOIL NANO NAGLE

☎: 4571306 **☎**: 087 1755308 (attendance only)

Website: www.scoilnanonagle.com Email: nanonagleinfo2@gmail.com



BAWNOGUE

4th October 2017



Book Payments

Thank you all those who have paid their book bills so promptly. There is a grant available for anyone who needs it and that can go towards the expense of the books.

If you have a particular difficulty you can pay in instalments. Just get in contact with Mr Traynor or Ms Neary. No child can be given books until arrangements are made with the school.



Well done to all the children who received awards for attendance last Friday. The photographer from The Echo was there so we look forward to seeing our photos on the paper soon.

Clothes Recycling

As part of our green schools (environment friendly) programme we ask you to bring in any clothes, curtains etc you may wish to recycle. etc. Everyone is asked to drop off bags in the hall by Friday 13th October for collection. We are also collecting batteries.

Quality Time Early Start

Thanks to all the parents and grandparents who came to Quality Time yesterday. There was a great turn out and the children received their play packs with lots of fun activities and a book. Play packs are to be returned on every Friday.

Junior Infant Meeting

C.L.O.V.E.R. Project: Children Learn on Very Early Reading

When? Thursday 19th October at 9:10 in the hall Why? Tips on supporting your child's language skills & collect book pack for your child

Junior Infant parents are invited to a short meeting in the hall. You will receive a lovely pack of 2 books for your child to bring home. This project is supported & funded by the Dublin Library Service.

Guest Speaker: Claire Kelliher (Speech Therapist)

Parents Association Committee

The Annual General Meeting of the Parents' Association took place last Friday. Thanks to all who attended and particular thanks to Jackie Keane our guest speaker. The new committee was elected and the officer

roles are as follows: Greg Bennett-Chairperson Lorraine O'Brien-Vice-chairperson Suzanne Perkins-Secretary Francis Kelly -Vice-secretary Catherine Bennett-Treasurer Noeleen Stynes-Vice-treasurer I'd like to thank last year's committee for all their hard work and look forward to working with this years' committee.

Bicycle Shelter Issues

It was brought to our attention last week that a scooter that was locked was stolen from the shelter. Unfortunately we cannot guarantee the safety of bicycles or scooters on the premises and you leave them at your own risk.

Home School Support



We all want the best for your child and there many ways within our school that we try to help

children who may have particular needs. If you are concerned about a family situation that may be affecting your child please let us know. There is help available in our school and services we can link up to in the community. The Home School Teacher (Ms Neary) is there to support you and this is confidential. The Home School office is beside reception.



Eductional Websites Apps for your Child

Here are some educational websites we use at school. If you have any recommendations please share them .You can drop your suggestions into the suggestion box at reception. Why not check these sites out!

Recommended by Senior Infant Teachers

www.abc.interactive.com www.doorwaysonline.org www.ictgames.com www.oxfordowl.co.uk

Lunch Codes

The children have all received their codes and log in details at this stage. This is so you can change your child's lunch option as you wish from the comfort of your own home. If you have any problems/queries with the codes please contact Glanmore directly (01) 8976026.

Adult Classes



Below are a few suggestions for Adult Classes.

English as a 2 nd Language	Cooking / Baking	Art	Irish
English / Maths	Fitness	D.I.Y	Parenting
to help your	Classes/		Tips
child	Yoga		

If you have any suggestions, please feel free to fill in the form below & send it in with your child. There will be a suggestion box at the reception area or drop them in to Ms Neary (office beside reception)

I would be interested in doing a course in:
 □ English as 2nd Language □ Cooking / Baking □ Art □ Fitness Classes □ Maths / English to help your child □ D.I.Y. □ Irish □ Parenting Tips
Other Suggestions:
Name:
Name of Child:
Teacher's Name:
: